
FENCE CONSULTATION FOR
CAMERON PARK PLAYGROUND
Would you like to see a fence around the Cameron Park playground in
Wellington?

Dubbo Regional Council would like to hear from residents and visitors
who use the playground to understand if they would like a fence,
following a council resolution on 28 October 2021.

During the council meeting, Councillors had before them a report
regarding the Community Consultation on the Renewal of Victoria Park
Playground.

Following the consultation, in which the Cameron Park playground was
raised by community members, the discussion lead to Councillors
deciding to reallocate some of the funding to Cameron Park playground
for a suitable fence, subject to further community consultations.

“This consultation gives residents the opportunity to have their say and
let council know if they would like to see a fence surrounding the
Cameron Park playground or not,” Manager Recreation and Open Space

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


Ian McAlister said

“The fencing proposed would be similar to the Victoria Park Playground
fencing in Dubbo and we encourage residents to let us know what they
think.

“It is only through consultation such as this that Council can make sure
we understand what residents need within the community,” Mr McAlister
said.

Dubbo Regional Council is now in a position to undertake the works and
is asking the community to have their say.

Residents are invited to have their say on the matter on Council’s
website dubbo.nsw.gov.au/public-exhibition.

Opportunity to provide feedback closes at 5pm Thursday, 20 April 2023.
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